
 
 

ALCOHOL BEVERAGE GUIDELINES 
 
 
The Town of Van Buren places top priority on the safe and legal use of alcoholic beverages. 
 
 

 Alcohol beverages may be brought in, dispensed and consumed ONLY in the picnic shelters for which you 
have a reservation.   

 

 No person under the legal drinking age may possess or consume alcoholic beverages in any Town of Van 
Buren park. 

 

 Alcoholic beverage consumption or open containers of alcoholic beverages are prohibited in all parking 
areas, roadways, and on or near the softball fields, basketball, volleyball and tennis courts. 

 

 For obvious reasons, we would appreciate glass containers being kept to a minimum; ie., only for wine 
coolers, wine and liquor.  Beer and soda should be in plastic, cans, or kegs.  NO GLASS WHATSOEVER 
is allowed in the pool area.  Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

 The alcohol guidelines below are merely the maximum amounts of allowed on park premises during your 
group’s event.  These guidelines are not to be construed as endorsing the consumption for any group or 
individual, nor to suggest a “safe” level of consumption for any group or individual, nor to suggest that there 
is any “safe” level of alcohol consumption.  

 
 
 
BEER:   One (1) six-pack (12 oz. cans)  Per person 
       or     1 beer ball (640 oz.)    9 people  
       or      ¼ keg (1,000 oz.)    Per 18 people  
       or      ½ keg (2,000 oz.)    Per 35 people 
       or       7 cases       Per 35 people 
 
              OR 
 
WINE:   ½ quart (16 oz.)    Per person 
       or 24 quarts     Per 50 people 
       or  1 four-pack     Per person 
 
                                                              OR 
 
LIQUOR:  5 ounces     Per person 
       or 8 quarts     50 people   


